PRESS RELEASE

22-11-2013

National Commission for Women (NCW) has taken suo-moto cognizance
of the media reports wherein reportedly a 38 year old women was attacked by
an armed assailant inside an ATM kiosk at a busy place in Bangalore. The
Hon’ble member of National Commission for women, Smt. Shamina Shafiq
while taking serious note of the incident on behalf of the Commission has
written a letter to the Director General of Police, Karnataka requesting to
investigate the incident and also provide details about actual facts of the case
along with action taken report within 15 days. The Karnataka Police has been
further asked to apprise the commission as to what precautions have been
taken by them to ensure security of women at such public spaces

Ftttt b+



